
Dear reviewers， 

Thank you very much for the comments. I have revised my manuscripts. 

Firstly, I have corrected the spelling of lambda. 

Secondly, I have supplemented some case reports reported in the past five years in table 2. The 

differences of each case will be reflected in the rate of decline of renal function, the proportion of 

crescent, treatment methods and prognosis. Moreover, I also deleted some unnecessary discussion. 

Thank you for the review and hope to keep in touch with you. 

Best Wishes, 

Chuan Guo 

 


